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No: Coml/DVC/ 2020-21/02                                                  Dt.29th July 2020  

 

  

 

NOTICE 

 

 

A notice for existing consumers of DVC was issued vide No: Coml/DVC/ 2020-

21 dated 28th April 2020 wherein it was intimated that considering the situation, 

DVC will not disconnect power supply to its existing consumers during the 

lockdown period.  

 

It is hereby informed that the above mentioned notice dated 28th April, 2020, is 

withdrawn and provisions of the said notice, as stated above, will not be effective 

on and from 1st August 2020.  

 

Upon withdrawn of the above Notice, the supply of electricity to all consumers 

will be guided by the existing provisions of the Electricity Act, the Regulations 

of the Electricity Regulatory Commissions and other relevant orders. 
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